Lieu, Nicole

From: Crandall, Bradiey

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 11:56 AM
To: Lieu, Nicole

Subject: Re: 4655 Song L.ane Appeal

Hi Nicele,

Per our phone conversation, I confirm that on April 29, 2015 I conducted a site investigation
at 4655 Song Lane, I chserved a track with site walls.

Please let me know if you need anything more.

Thank vyou,

Brad Crandall

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 1@, 2016, at 16:25 AM, Lieu, Nicole <nlieufico.santa-barbara.ca.us> wrote:

>
>
> Hi Brad,
>
>

I am working on an appeal to the Board of Supervisors regarding an appeal related to a
viclation on the above-referenced property. When you have a moment (preferably today)can you
give me a call to discuss the site visit you conducted in April of 2815?
>

Thank you,

Nicole Lieu

Senior Planner

Development Review Division
County of Santa Barbara

Fax: (8@5) 568-2038
Address: 123 E. Anapamu St., Santa Barbara, CA 93101
Email: nlieu@countyofsb.org

>
>
>
b
>
>
>
>
> Phone: (8@5) 884-8668
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>

<doc@B8900920160810095204 . pdf>



